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Resolution of the Meeting  

between H2KOREA and Hydrogen Europe 
 

The Chair of GHIAA, Mr. Jaedo Moon, met with Mr. Jorgo Chatzimarkakis, CEO of 

Hydrogen Europe, and shared each other’s views on the development of GHIAA as follows: 

1. The two positively evaluated the recent development of the global hydrogen industry and 

recognize the need to expand the role of GHIAA on pending issues such as the 

hydrogen certification system; 

2. Mr. Moon highly praised Europe's leadership in the hydrogen economy and requested 

that Mr. Chatzimarkakis serve as the Vice-Chair of GHIAA, and Mr. Chatzimarkakis 

agreed; 

3. The two also acknowledged the need to actively promote the additional members of 

GHIAA other than the current 18 members of GHIAA, and highlighted the need for 

outreach activities with international hydrogen-related organizations; 

4. And the two shared the idea to hold the 2nd GHIAA General Meeting this year on the 

occasion of Hydrogen Europe Flagship Event & Expo to be held in Brussels on 

October 25th, 2022.  


